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195 BROADWAY

W. N. FASHBAUGH
VICE PRESIDENT New York September 10, 1917

Mr. Earl Reed Silvers,
Assistant to the President,

Rutgers College,
Hew Brunswick, H.J

Dear Mr. Silvers,-

In reply to your letter of

August 31, 1917, addressed to the Alumni of Rutgers 

College, I would state that I appreciate very much the 

efforts which the College is putting forth to assist 

the Alumni in securing proper positions during the 

present war.

I will be glad to avail myself

of your recommendation with regard to the transfer of 

drafted men to the field of work for which they are 

especially trained. At present I have not been called; 

therefore cannot give you any of the information required.

Yours truly

Class of 1914



Earl Reed Silvers

Rutgers College

New Brunswick, N. J.
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